
 

 

 

 

 

  

Visiting the Playgroup WA Playgroup 

in the Park 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On Wednesday 7th May I am going to Playgroup in 

the Park at MacNaughton Park. 



 

 

 

 

  

There are lots of fun and exciting activities for 
me to do at Playgroup in the Park.  



 

 

 

I can play with the music wall, play with the 

water or sand play, or pat the animals at the 

animal farm.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

I can look at the map, or ask an adult to help 

me, if I want to find an activity.  

 



 

 

 

 

  

I might have to line up and wait for some 

activities or come back at another time while 

the other children play. 



 

 

 

  

That’s ok, because I can do other activities 

while I wait. 



  

There will be lots of other children at 

Playgroup in the Park, so I might have to share 

the toys or my space. 

 



 

  

It might be noisy – if I need a break I can visit 

the Sensory Zone.  



  

If I need help, I can ask an adult.  



 

 

 

There are lots of things for me to do at the 

Playgroup in the Park!  


